
It’s All About the Neighborhood 

The BMNA Wants Your Ideas 

 
The BMNA Community Projects Committee is looking for a few good ideas to improve 

Bryn Mawr. You could have the perfect suggestion. 

 

Timeline:  
 

Ideas are solicited from October – December each year. The committee meets in January 

to identify workable projects and make a recommendation to the board at their February 

board meeting. 

 

The Application process:  
 

Respond to the Request for Proposals (RFP) distributed in the Bugle, email list and Next 

Door, October – December. 

 Submit a brief summary of your proposal to  jessicasusanwiley@gmail.com from 

October to  December 1.  

 

Complete an electronic form sent to each proposer to articulate specifics of the project by 

December 31. 

 Description of the project  

 Who will lead the project?  

 What will it involve?  

 How much funding is needed? 

 

The committee evaluates suggestions using the criteria listed below.  

 Is there leadership (an identified neighbor) to get the project done? 

 Is it possible (politically, physically)? 

 Does it meet the budget ($0 - $5000)? 

 Is it sustainable long term? 

 Does it have neighborhood wide impact? 

 

Proposals chosen for funding will be notified following the February BMNA board 

meeting. 
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